
Cemetery Trustee Minutes 9/15/21

Meeting opened by Chairman, Bill Keyser at 10:00 AM. Members present: Bill Keyser, Jim
Reed, Beth Frost & alternate, Cheri Swenson.

Bill said that he has been checking the cemeteries regarding stones needing repairs. In the
cemetery behind the church in East Andover there are two large stones that need repairs & it
seems like our repair man has shied away from them. We all agreed to have Bill ask him for a
price to fix them. (We already have a signed agreement with him for other stone repairs to be
done next year.) This would be in addition to that.

Proctor recently sent us a bill for materials & work on the waterline in Proctor Cemetery that was
done a year ago (work done 7/14/20 & just billed 8/5/21). Why did they wait so long to bill us?
Didn’t we pay them last summer? Bill will check into this.

Bill has found two graves in Proctor Cemetery that there appear to be no deeds for. One is
Mickle family & other is Barbeau. In Lakeview there are also a couple with no deeds: Cheney
near the back & George Austin, a 10x20 lot. Bill & Dana will keep looking.

We will have more mowing expense probably into October this year. The cemeteries are looking
good.

No other business to be discussed. Bill made a motion to adjourn. Beth seconded. All voted in
favor. Adjourned at 10:40 AM.

Respectfully submitted,
Elizabeth E Frost, Sec’y


